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February 12, 1993

SERVICE BULLETIN (No. 24)
SUBJECT: CONMET ALUMINUM HUBS

As you may be aware, we offer Conmet Aluminum Hubs as a part of our product line.

Conmet has recently released new aluminum hubs which replace hubs identified in our
product line as our part numbers 1029 and 2021.

New Webb part numbers have been assigned to their new hubs which are identified in
our Wheel and Hub Catalog TBTW1192 as follows.

1099 (Replaces 1029 Hub) See page 31 of catalog.
2091 (Replaces 2021 Hub) See page 57 of catalog.
Brake drums are interchangeable between the old and new designs.

The purpose of this l;ulletin is to advise of significant changes in Conmets new products
as compared to the products being replaced.

1. Conmets new designs result in a reduction in weight of up to 5¥z Ibs. per hub.

2. The new hubs are designed to use serrated studs in lieu of clipped head studs as
used in the hubs being replaced.

The old style hubs (1029 and 2021) are still available for replacement parts under special
order conditions. ‘

It is our suggestion when using the new design hubs as replacement parts, that you do
not mix the two stud designs (serrated and clipped head) on your units. This could lead
to possible damage of the hubs and studs when servicing your units.
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